Technical Review Committee Meeting
Wednesday, March 16, 2022
Meeting at 1:00 p.m.

PUBLIC COMMENT:

Hal Thomas, Thomas, Dodson & Wolford, PLLC, 9200 Shelbyville Road, Suite #611,
Louisville, was present to speak on behalf of the L'Esprit HOA:
» Request is for a resubdivision of a subdivision lot located within L’Esprit.
* As a point of record, he stated that any subdivision plan or resubdivision of any
lot must first be submitted and approved by the HOA Board of Directors which it
has not been approved by the HOA.



